
You can find out what we do at school using… 

 

The weekly newsletter is emailed to 
families each Friday.  

Teachers update Twitter regularly 
to showcase children’s earning . 

http://www.woodlands.cheshire.sch.uk/ 

 

 

 

 

 

We assess your child’s English language proficiency using the Bell 

Foundation assessment framework. Please ask your child’s teacher if 

you would like to discuss their progress. 

You could help your child at home by accessing: 

https://worldstories.org.uk/ 

 

 

 

https://www.uniteforliteracy.com/ 

 

Adults can use ‘The British 
Council’ website to access 
resources to improve their 
English. 

https://

learnenglish.britishcouncil.org/ 


